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Business Continuity Plan Disclosure Statement

Edward Jones has a business continuity plan (“BCP”) to allow Edward Jones to continue serving clients and provide them with access 
to their funds and securities in the event of a disaster. If any of Edward Jones’ facilities are damaged or otherwise inaccessible as a 
result of a disaster, Edward Jones associates affected by such event would work from different areas of the same location or from 
alternate locations controlled by Edward Jones.

Edward Jones has data centers in two geographically distinct locales. In the event one data center is damaged in a disaster,  
Edward Jones will move technological support and processing to the unaffected data center, with an expected short-term interruption  
in operations. Edward Jones’ response to a significant business disruption is dependent upon the response of third parties, and  
Edward Jones cannot guarantee that a significant business disruption will not impact its operations.

In the event of a significant business disruption, information about the status of your account(s) and access to your funds and securities 
can be obtained by contacting your financial advisor or Edward Jones Client Relations at 800-441-2357. 

Edward Jones reviews its BCP and this statement annually. Any updates to the Edward Jones BCP will be posted on Edward Jones’ 
website at edwardjones.com/disclosures.
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